
 

The Council of the 

City of Albuquerque 
 

April 19th,  2014 

 

WHEREAS, the City of Albuquerque welcomes a delegation from the Kenyan Consulate based in Los 

Angeles led by the Consul General, Ambassador Dr. Wenwa A. Oranga; and 

 

WHEREAS, the delegation including the trade attaché, among others, are in Albuquerque to participate 

in Kenya’s Golden Jubilee, their 50 year celebration of independence from Great Britain; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Kenyan-American community in Albuquerque and throughout New Mexico is hosting a 

luncheon to commemorate the occasion; and 

 

WHEREAS, the luncheon will also serve as an opportunity to conduct a ‘meet-and-confer’ session on 

trade, investment and the recent discovery of oil and other issues of interest to the Kenyan-Americans in 

Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

 

 

BE IT PROCLAIMED THAT THE COUNCIL, THE GOVERNING BODY OF THE CITY OF 

ALBUQUERQUE, HEREBY RECOGNIZES 

 

 

 

A DELEGATION FROM THE KENYAN CONSULATE IN LOS ANGELES THAT IS LED BY 

CONSUL GENERAL, AMBASSADOR DR. WENWA A. ORANGA  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ken Sanchez, President 

District 1 

 

 

Isaac Benton 

District 2 

 

 

Klarissa J. Peña 

District 3 

 

 

Brad Winter 

District 4 

 

 

Dan Lewis 

District 5 

 

 

Rey Garduño 

District 6 

 

 

Diane G. Gibson 

District 7 

 

 

Trudy E. Jones, Vice President 

District 8 

 

 

Don Harris 

District 9 

 

 


